## SUPERINTENDENT KAPOLKA + MEMBERS OF THE BOARD

CHELSEA SCHOOL DISTRICT BOE | CHELSEA, MI

Dear Sirs + Madams:

Today, I am applying for the vacated seat on the CSD School Board. I do so, with tremendous passion + vigor. Passion for our beloved Chelsea community, that is rooted in vigor for Public Education. Quality, Equality + Diversity are all of the utmost importance – first + foremost in education, but also in our community. As a City of Chelsea resident for the past 2 years, I have seen the needle start to move on all three of these pillars. Now that my son Parker is a rising First Grader at North Creek, it is beyond question that I am ready to be part of the continued change. It would be an absolute honor to serve alongside each of you.

SINCERELY,

NICOLIA HEINEMAN